
WILLIAM “BILL” MCKINNEY  
PAST INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR 

 
William “Bill” McKinney, from Highland, Illinois, USA, was elected to serve a 
two-year term as a director of  Lions Clubs International at the association’s 96th 
International Convention held in Hamburg, Germany July 5 through 9, 2013.  
 
Past Director McKinney is a retired general manager of Livestock Market. 
 
A member of the Marine Lions Club since 2012 and a Lion since 1973, he has 
held many offices within the association, including president, district governor, 
council chairperson and co-coordinator for Campaign SightFirst I.  
 
In recognition of his service to the association, he has received numerous awards 
including Lion of the Year, an International President’s Medal and two 
International President’s Certificates of Appreciation.  He is also a Progressive 
Melvin Jones Fellow. 
 
Past Director McKinney has two children and four granddaughters. 
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